
 

 
City of Parksville  |  100 Jensen Avenue East (P O Box 1390), Parksville, BC V9P 2H3 

Phone 250 248-6144  |  Fax 250 954-4685  |  www.parksville.ca 
 

 
   

NEWS RELEASE 
parksville.ca  

December 14, 2020 
  

 
 
 

New Swing for Lions Ventureland Playground 
 
Work will begin on Wednesday, December 16 with City crews installing a new Expression Swing 
Universal in the Parksville Community Park adjacent to the existing Expression Swing. The new swing 
should be operational by December 24 and until then, the existing swing will be out-of-service. 
 
The new Expression Swing Universal features the same adult seat as the original swing and includes an 
adaptive swing seat for children of all abilities, ages 5-12. The swing positions adult and child face-to-
face and eye-to-eye to encourage an emotional bond during play and the adaptive seat provides an 
inclusive form of swinging play for children who require additional support. 
 
With the installation of the new swing, the framework for the wheelchair swing will be removed. The 
wheelchair swing was removed some time ago due to regular vandalism making which made it 
impossible to maintain and unfortunately, relocation of the wheelchair swing is not an option.   
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca;  250 954-3073 
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